
From: Joshua Son <Joshua.Son@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 4:21 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Amy Henry <Amy.Henry@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: DPD/DOH Chatham Field Trip: 8.26.22 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
I’m just following up per BOE policy regarding a field trip we had for work. We took a city fleet vehicle 
and some of us accepted light refreshments at the site visit. Those who were in attendance are as 
follows: 
 
Jasmine Gunn 
James Harbin 
James Harris 
Gabriella Jirasek 
Carmen Martinez 
Alexis Mayfield 
Michael Penicnak 
Josh Son 
Emily Thrun 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Josh Son  
 
City Planner | Central Region | He/Him/His 
Chicago Department of Planning & Development (DPD) 
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